
February 23, 2006 File Number 8000100 

TO: SANDAG Transportation Committee members 

FROM: Diane Eidam, Chief Deputy Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the March 3, 2006, Transportation Committee 
meeting 

 
 
The Transportation Committee meeting originally scheduled for Friday, 
March 3, 2006, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled 
Transportation Committee meeting will be on Friday, March 17, 2006, at 
9:00 a.m. 
 
DE:dg 


